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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL.:

Eagleton community,

In the last two weeks, we at Eagleton have seen an increase in the number of
cases for COVID-19, just like the rest of the nation. We are doing everything we
can to communicate quickly with families and to take the proper precautions
when necessary.

If you or your student are in contact with someone who is positive for COVID-19
please do not send your child to school and consider getting tested. If your
student has symptoms, they need to remain home. This will help us all reduce
the spread.

As always, thank you for your support,

Fonine Diblobaugh

Eagleton Principal

We are hiring Crossing Guards:

Eagleton is looking for two crossing guards to help keep Eagleton students and
families safe. Crossing guards will be asked to work mornings and afternoons.
Qualifications include: must be 18 years of age, responsible, trustworthy and
dependable. If you are interested in this position, please contact the main office
for more information.

School Choice:

School choice time is upon us for the 2022-2023 school year. This year the
window will open on Friday, January 14th at 10 a.m. and will close on Tuesday,
February 15th at 4pm. If Eagleton is your neighborhood school, based on your
address, you do not need to do anything for school choice. If you are enrolling an
ECE or Kindergarten student for next year(22-23), you MUST submit a



SchoolChoice form. In addition, students currently K-5 that have choiced into
Eagleton this year and have moved or have administratively transferred MUST
submit a School Choice form. The Forms will be available on Friday, January
14th at schoolchoice.dpsk12.org or if you need help call the main office at
720-424-7930.

Reminder:

No school Monday January 17th and 18th.
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Thank you for choosing Eagleton!
~Eagleton Elementary


https://schoolchoice.dpsk12.org/

